
 
 

Welcome Back! 
EAST FORK HILLS RURAL ASSOCIATION 

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING  
THURSDAY, December 14, 2023 

5:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. 
 

Attend the meeting in person at the  
La Center Community Center 
1000 E. 4th Street, La Center 

or  

Join on your computer—Zoom virtual meeting link:   
https://bit.ly/EastForkHillsRuralNHA-12-2023 

 
Mike Lackey, Deputy Fire Marshal of the Clark/
Cowlitz Fire and Rescue will be speaking to us about 
wildfire prevention and give a fire extinguisher 
demonstration! 

We’ve also invited Councilor Sue Marshall and  
Sheriff John Horch to join us as well. 

Questions? Email → coyoteridge@tds.net
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Greetings Neighbors,  

Now that we have been blessed with enough rain to ease our fears 
about wildfires, it’s time to hold a meeting to hear about any con-
cerns that our neighbors have and what we might be able to do to 
be ready for future threats. As many of you will well remember, 
some of our neighborhood had to evacuate due to a house fire that 
was starting to spread up the hill from Jenny Creek Rd. in August.. 

The Clark Cowlitz Fire and Rescue were on site almost immediate-
ly with several trucks, helicopters, police and others.  

The full report is available at https://clarkfr.org/wp-content/
uploads/2023/09/Chiefs-Report-2023-August.pdf.  

We are so fortunate that they were able to take care of it for us. It 
is important to register with CRESA with your contact information 
as they were who was notifying the neighbors to evacuate. We 
were notified by phone, email, and text.  

It also helps to share your email address with the neighborhood 
assn. so we can help as well. We can send out notices by email 
about lost pets, or local problems that would affect others.  

We hope to see you at meeting.        Snacks will be provided.. 

Thanks, Val Alexander, Secretary, East Fork Hills Rural Association

PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 
IN PERSON OR VIRTUALLY!   
December 14, 2023     5:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. 
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